
OHara, Timothy

From: OHara, Timothy
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 2:23 PM
To: Tsao, John
Cc: Lupold, Timothy; Conte, Richard; Gray, Harold; Burritt, Arthur; Schroeder, Daniel; Balian,

Harry;,Cline, Leonard; Sanders, Carleen; Ennis, Rick
Subject: FEA of Degraded Salem Unit 1 AFW Piping
Attachments: 1000494_301_RC~doc

/

Importance: High

Hello John,

Here is the FEA we've been discussing. Note that PSEG is still reviewing but they have provided this copy
which will most likely not change. Please review this and let us know what you think. Thanks.

Tim OHara

-- Original Message-----
From: Berrick, Howard G. [mailto:Howard.Berrick@pseg.com]
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 2:11 PM
To: Schroeder, Daniel L.; OHara, Timothy
Subject: Evaluation of Degraded Underground Auxiliary Feedwater Piping (SIA Report'1000494_'301, RC)
Importance: High

Attached ids the SIA Report RE: Evaluation of Degraded Underground Auxiliary Feedwater Piping

Please note: This report has not been through the PSEG Owners Acceptance or Third Party Review process.

Howard Berrick.
* PSEG Nuclear LLC

Salem Regulatory Assurance
PSEG Nuclear - Salem Generating Stations
(W) 856-339-1862
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<<1000494 301 RC.doc>>

The information contained in this e-mail, including any attachment(s), is intendedslsolelyfor use by the'named
addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, or a person designated aslrespo, nsible for delivering such
messages to the intended recipient, you are not authorized to disclo'spe, copy, distribute. or retain this message,
in whole or in part, without written authorization from PSEG. This e-mail may contain proprietary, confidential
or privileged information. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately. This
notice is included in all e-mail messages leaving PSEG. Thank you for your cooperation.
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